
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 04,2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mrs. Dana S. Hankins: 
 
 

The Trustees of the 442"d RCT Foundation at its monthly October meeting addressed your 
inquiry for endorsement to produce a 90-minutes digital media production of Graham 
Salisbury's award-winning novel, Under the Blood-Red Sun. 

 
We do fully support your mission, as it tends to address challenges facing our younger 
generation today. They, too, desire to acquire life stories and legacies of the past and be able 
to apply them in their own world. 

 
We join others in wishing you a successful endeavor with your proposal. 

 
 

 
George M. Nakasato, President 
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